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PRESIDENT'S LETTER

Dear ASSP Colleagues,

| think of October as the official kickoff month of the holiday season. Fall may
not be in the air just yet (another record high temperature expected today),
but eventually our weather will change. This is as good a time as any to
remind our friends and families about the importance of safety at home. Time
to start checking out those heating systems, fireplaces/chimneys, and home
smoke/fire alarm systems for when the temps do drop down in the overnight
hours. Seasonal recreational activities such as going out to ballgames,
making sporting trips, enjoying Halloween festivities, etc — all have unique
safety considerations. These are important conversations and preparations
we need to teach and put into practice.

As always, thank you for all you do to keep others safe at work and at home.
And please mark your calendars for our next Chapter meeting on October

18! at the AGC. We'll see you then!
Matt Hollub, CIH, CSP

President, ASSP Alabama Chapter
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NEWS

.
September Chapter Meeting - click on photo for more news

MEMBERSHIP UPDATES

New Members

e |saad Moon
o Roger Davis (transfer from Georgia Chapter)
e Erick Holt (transfer from Southwest Chapter)

October Service Recognition

e Al Niles, 34 years

o Kurt Friend, 29 years

e Glenn Smith, 28 years

e Gerry Davis, 17 years

e Brenda Tolson-Markas, 11 years
o Steven Sikora, 10 years

More Anniversaries

UPCOMING EVENTS

20th Annual Public Employees Safety Council of Alabama Safety
Conference
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Thursday, October 17th - Click Here for Details

October Chapter Meeting
Friday, October 18th from 11:30 AM — 1:00 PM - Click Here for Details

2019 Southeast Mine Safety & Health Conference

November 4-7 cClick Here for Details

CAREER OPPORTUNITIES

We are always looking to network and find out if there are job openings. The
jobs must be in an Environment, Health and Safety function. For example:
Fleet Safety Manager, Director of Environmental, Health and Safety, Risk
Manager, etc.

We will post the jobs to our website at alabama.assp.org. This is done
currently at no charge, but the chapter is always accepting donations to help

establish our scholarship fund. Your contribution is appreciated.

NEW POSTING: Associate EHS Manager - Troy, AL

Please e-mail the job information to kmfriend061@gmail.com

Visit the ASSP Alabama Chapter Jobs Website Page

If you do not wish to receive these emails, please click here
to unsubscribe from ASSP Alabama Chapter messages.
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